
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Cougar  

Chronicle 

August 28, 2013 Christ is the Center of our Education 

Upcoming Events: 
 
Wed Aug 28 
7:00 Confirmation 
Parent Meeting 
 
Sun Sept 1 
9 am Worship 
 
Mon Sept 2 
NO SCHOOL 
7 pm Worship 
 
Tues Sept 3 
7:00 pm Board of 
Ed Meeting 
 
Wed Sept 4 
8:20 am Chapel 
 
 
 

Confirmation:  All confirmation aged students in grades 6-8 and their parents will meet 
tonight from 7-8 PM at Samuel.  This is not just for public school students but those 
attending Samuel as well.  It is mandatory that ALL attend.  A member of the Board of 
Elders will also be there to address the group. 
 

Volleyball:  A reminder volleyball practice for girls in grades 3-8 begins this Thursday 

after school. 

 
From the School Kitchen:  Thank you to everyone who helped pick and prepare the 37 
gallons of sweet corn last week.  I know the kids will enjoy it.  Thank you also to the 
many people who donated garden goodies. We are enjoying a wide variety of veggies for 
lunch!  Thanks! 
 
Sod:  Plans had been to lay sod in front of church this Saturday. Due to the extreme heat 
we have been advised not to do it this weekend. Watch for the rescheduled date in the 
near future. 
 
Christian Love:  The members of St. John, Wood Lake, have asked us to make the area 
congregations aware of the fact that Pastor Michael Berg from St. John’s has been 
diagnosed with prostate cancer.  He has been having radiation treatments five days a 
week for five weeks in Minneapolis. He has been driving back to Wood Lake on 
Wednesdays for church services, and then driving back to Minneapolis for the remaining 
two treatments, before coming home for the weekend. During this time, people who wish 
to help offset some of the expenses incurred while getting his treatments will be able to 
give a monetary donation to Pastor Berg and his family. You can mail a donation to:  First 
Independent Bank in Wood Lake, C/O Connie or Becky, 53 2nd Ave, PO Box 99, Wood 
Lake MN 56297.  Checks should be made out to Pastor Berg and family. 
 
Open House:  Open House at Samuel will be held on Tuesday, September 10th from 
6:30-8:00 PM.  Invite grandparents, friends, and neighbors to visit your school with you.  
Pre-K - 2nd grade students bring treats (cookies, bars) for the evening.   
 
School Pictures:  School pictures will be taken on Monday, September 16th.  Pre-K 1st 
year students who do not attend on Mondays will have their pictures taken on Tuesday, 
October 22nd.  More information will be sent home at a later date. 
 

Sunday School Registration:  Sunday school registration will take place on Sunday, 

September 8th between services.  A reminder our worship times are 8:00 AM and 10:30 

AM beginning on September 8th. 

 
Immunizations:  Parents of new Pre-K or new K-8 students, Kindergartners, and 
seventh grade students - please turn in your immunization forms and health forms to 
Mrs. Flock as soon as possible. 

Birthdays  
this  
month!! 
 
Hailey Lyons-5 
Lily Wiese-6 
Brooke Hisken-11 
Samuel Manian-16 
Morgan Blum-23 
Harmen 
VanKampen-24 
Emmett Frazee-27 
Oakley Jans-27 
Joshua Arends-30 
 
 

Reading 
 
Math 
 
Science 

Social 
Studies 

 
Spelling 

 
Music 



Lunch Menu:  If you would like to know what your student is having for lunch you will find a lunch menu on 
our website - www.christlutheran-marshallmn.org. Click on Samuel Lutheran School to get to the school page.  
Once you are there click on  lunch menu on the left side of the page. 
 
Free and Reduced:  Parents, please turn in your application for free and reduced lunches by the end of the 
week. 


